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This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced SOW Number 97499-O3 – Olmstead Plan Evaluation that the State of Nebraska intends to award the contract for Olmstead Plan Evaluation to PIE (Partners for Insightful Evaluation).

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska.
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